
Marty Arthur 
820 Cedar Grove 
Irvine, KY 40336 
 
 
Estill County School Board of Education, Mr. Charlie Brock, and Mr. Austin Moore, 
 
I am interested in applying for the posted contract for concession for the remaining 
2023-2024 school year for the entire athletic events.   
 
I have many years of experience running a successful and effective concession stand 
that serves great food at an affordable price for families.   
 
If given the opportunity to serve Estill County School in this contract, I will hire and 
manage staff to run the concessions.  Each of my employees as well as myself will be 
professional and provide service with a smile.  I have a current background check 
registered with the Estill County schools.   
 
For references or other information, please contact me for further information.   
 
Sincerely, 
Marty Arthur  
859.893.1863 
 

 


